
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above:  ”photo shop” version of Hampton St. closure option #3.   

Below: Three options have been submitted to Jesse Soto, TDOT traffic - Option 3 is a circle design, 

(shown below), Option 1 and 2 feature a rectangle or triangle design.  All three allow for bike and vehicle 

traffic going north to Grant Rd.  The partial closure is expected to prevent south bound traffic from 

entering the Neighborhood from Grant Rd or from Sausage Deli exit.  "No Entry" signs would also be in 

place.   The City has determined that the Neighborhood is responsible for the cost of construction. 

estimated cost is  $7 - $10 K to be funded through donations.  

Questions/comments/donations:  Hampton Closure Committee, 

Suzanne Trapmann suzannetrp@gmail.com  or 740-0757 
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